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Series production launch of the BPW ECO Disc
trailer disc brake

Following the series production launch of the BPW ECO Disc in the 3rd quarter of 2009, 100% of
customer orders for BPW running gear systems with disc brakes will be changed to the BPW ECO Disc
during a transitional period running until February 2010.

The first to be affected will be the two brake types TSB 3709 (formerly SB 3745) and TSB 4309 (formerly
SB 4309). The brake type TSB 4312 (formerly SB 4345) will be introduced about 2 months later.

Please note the following steps in the changeover process of both brake types TSB 3709 and TSB 4309:

From October 2009:
To enable a smooth transition, BPW will provide changeover lists and we will be sending these out to
you in the next few days. Furthermore, all technical documents such as the brake expert report, warranty
booklet, service booklet, reference times booklet and technical data sheets will be made available.

Please also refer to the two BPW News documents (www.bpw.de): 
· BPW News 7181902

Model expert report for homologation of the new BPW ECO Disc trailer disc brake
· BPW News 7197908  

Brake expert report for the new BPW ECO Disc

From November 2009:
All orders for BPW running gear systems with disc brakes with order confirmation date from week 05/2010
onwards will be entered with the new BPW trailer disc brakes TSB 3709 and TSB 4309. 

From January 2010:
All orders will be completely changed to TSB 3709 and TSB 4309 in a step�by�step and individual
process. We will inform you of the precise conversion date in good time. Your order confirmation will also
contain information about the conversion of your orders.

After the changeover, all orders will be supplied with the BPW ECO Disc.

From February 2010:
Changeover of all orders to TSB 3709 and TSB 4309 will be completed. 

For additional information, please also refer to the brochure describing the BPW Added Value Campaign
or contact your BPW representative.


